


To the Commission of Architectural Review

Description of work under review:

We are asking to replace the existing decks as seen in the enclosed
pictures which once were used for the house when it was three apartments.
As this house has been restored to a single family dwelling these steps in
the rear are no longer necessary nor wanted. The demolition and
reconstruction of the new decking would cover almost the exact same
footprint as the current structure minus the steps. The new decking would
conform to code by being 43” from the adjacent structure and over 10 feet
from the closest door or window of the nearest neighbor. In keeping up
with the historical nature of the home the removal of these old decks and
steps will be a welcome site to an improving neighborhood.
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